
 

 

 

 

Announcement  
 

 

 

Temporary Closure of Pluit Branch Office  

 
 
Jakarta, April 9, 2020 - We inform you that PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia 

Tbk supports the appeal of the government and authorities regarding 

restrictions on activities to anticipate the spread of Covid-19 by carrying out a 

temporary closure of the Pluit Branch Office effective April 13, 2020 until 

further notice. 

  

Regarding this temporary closure, clients can still do transactions at the 

nearest Trimegah branch office.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

Call Center di +62-21 2924 9000  

 
 

 
 

 

--- END --- 

  

 

                          

 

 

 

Agus D. Priyambada 

Corporate Secretary 

 

PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk  

Gedung Artha Graha 18th & 19th Floor, Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52-53 

Jakarta 12190, Indonesia  

t. +62-21 2924 9088 | f. +62-21 2924 9150 | agusdp@trimegah.com 

 

 

DISCLAIMER:     
This message is presented by PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk and PT Trimegah Asset 
Management (“Trimegah”) for information purpose only. Under no circumstances it is to be 
used or considered as an offer to sell or a solicitation of any offer to buy. Neither Trimegah 

nor any officer or employee of Trimegah accepts liability whatsoever for any direct or 
consequential loss arising from any use of this message. 
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